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Hamburg Township 
Public Safety Department 

PO BOX 157 ∙ HAMBURG, MICHIGAN 48139 
PHONE: (810) 231-9391 ∙ FAX: (810) 231-9401 

EMAIL: HATP@hamburg.mi.us 
RICHARD DUFFANY, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

TO:         Hamburg Township Board  

FROM:   Chief Richard Duffany 

DATE:    December 15, 2022 

RE:         Agenda Item Topic:  Presentation of Badges (Fire) 

     General Ledger #: N/A 

     Number of Supporting Documents: N/A 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS:   XXX   New Business 

 
Requested Action 

• Motion to approve the promotion of Jake Mougrabi, Jeremy Nordstrand, Anabelle Sharpe 
and Owen Weinberger to the rank of fully-trained Firefighter. 
 

Background  

Firefighter Trainees Jake Mougrabi, Jeremy Nordstrand, Annabelle Sharpe and Owen 
Weinberger have successfully completed all requirements outlined in Public Safety SOP# 200-
02: Probationary Firefighter making them eligible to be promoted to fully-trained Firefighters.  

I respectfully request that the Township Board authorize their promotions and allow for these 
four newly promoted fully-trained firefighters to be publicly presented with their firefighter 
badges at the Township Board meeting on December 20, 2022.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Chief Richard Duffany 
Director of Public Safety 
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